





non-succession to State responsibility seems to be widely accepted among the
members of the Commission, and stipulating this rule would be meaningful in
order to clarify the legal basis of this topic.

Finally Japan would like to request the Commission to continue its

cautious approach, considering previous outcomes of the Commission and
paying attention to the scarcity of State practices.

Immunity of State officials from foreign criminal jurisdiction

Madam Chairperson / Mr. Chairman,

Turning to the topic of “immunity of States officials from foreign criminal
jurisdiction”, allow me to first express our warm appreciation to the Special

Rapngrteur Ms_Concencidén Fscobar Hernandez for her dedigated wark qnthis

important and challenging subject. Although the sixth report for this topic
became accessible in all official UN languages just three days before the plenary,
the plenary nonetheless produced a number of valuable comments. Following
the report and the discussion, Japan would like to make some comments.

Firstly, as Japan pointed out the previous year, a proper balance
between State sovereignty and the fight against impunity is essential on this
topic, and a consideration of the procedural aspects of immunity would be
beneficial to ensure such balance. In this regard, it has not been made clear yet
how the procedural aspects of immunity would mitigate the risk of abusive use of
the exception of immunity. We must pursue the practical measures which will
effectively prevent the law enforcement authorities from abusing the exception of
the immunity and would not impair the stable interstate relationship.

Secondly, it is necessary to recognize that State practices have not been
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a variety of regions. Also, since each State has different domestic laws regarding
criminal procedures, State practices should be analyzed with due consideration
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